
From: Peta 

Sent: 15 February 2023 12:13 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/2255/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Re: Great Ormond Street Childrens’ Hospital, Frontage Building Great Ormond Street London WC1N 
3JH  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write in support of GOSH’s application (2022/2255/P) for a new Children’s Cancer Centre. 
 
I recently joined the volunteering team at GOSH and have witnessed first hand the absolutely vital 
difference GOSH makes to so many young lives, everyday.  To continue to do this, GOSH must invest 
the funds its charity raises to develop and modernise its facilities to provide the very best care as new 
solutions to combat disease and genetic disorders are found.   
 
Specifically, this proposed development will provide access to highly-specialised and exceptional 
cancer care and treatment for children from across the UK and beyond. 
 
This development will truly make a difference to so many lives. I am fully in support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Peta Bistany 

 

 


